LAD's Information and Application
Services Unit at KBO resumes service
tomorrow

The Legal Aid Department announced today (February 24) that thorough
cleaning and disinfection of its office premises at the Kowloon Branch Office
(KBO) have been completed after learning about a staff member being
preliminarily tested positive for COVID-19. The Information and Application
Services Unit of KBO on the ground floor of Mongkok Government Offices on 30
Luen Wan Street, Mong Kok, Kowloon will resume service at 9.30am tomorrow
(February 25).


http://www.government-world.com/lads-information-and-application-services-unit-at-kbo-resumes-service-tomorrow/
http://www.government-world.com/lads-information-and-application-services-unit-at-kbo-resumes-service-tomorrow/
http://www.government-world.com/lads-information-and-application-services-unit-at-kbo-resumes-service-tomorrow/

